
20th April 2025 

Dear Lion Lalani Pushpakumari, 

I hope this letter finds you well and in high spirits. 

I would like to take a moment to extend my heartfelt thanks for your unwavering support and generous 
contribution of Rs. 10,000 to the success of the Bollywood Night organized by the Lion Ladies Association on 
28th February 2025 at Regent Country Club, Malabe under the chairpersonship of Lion Chandani Palliyaguruge. 
Your involvement in this event truly made a remarkable difference. 

Thanks to your kindness, the funds raised from this vibrant evening were directed towards the multi-service 
project in the Polonnaruwa Walikanda Area. This initiative stands as one of the most rewarding and life-
changing projects we have had the honor to undertake. The impact of this endeavor will continue to benefit 
many in the community for years to come, and it is all thanks to your exceptional support. 

Once again, I am deeply grateful for your partnership with the LLA. Your dedication to improving lives and 
creating lasting positive change is an inspiration to us all. We are fortunate to have you by our side, and your 
ongoing commitment to bettering the community does not go unnoticed. 

With warm regards and sincere gratitude, 
 

 

Lion Limali Jinadasa  
Patron 2024-2025  
Lion Ladies Association – District 306 C1  
 

 

 

 

 



20th April 2025 

Dear Lion Anusha Alwis, 

I hope this letter finds you well and in high spirits. 

I would like to take a moment to extend my heartfelt thanks for your unwavering support and generous 
contribution of Rs. 10,000 to the success of the Bollywood Night organized by the Lion Ladies Association on 
28th February 2025 at Regent Country Club, Malabe under the chairpersonship of Lion Chandani Palliyaguruge. 
Your involvement in this event truly made a remarkable difference. 

Thanks to your kindness, the funds raised from this vibrant evening were directed towards the multi-service 
project in the Polonnaruwa Walikanda Area. This initiative stands as one of the most rewarding and life-
changing projects we have had the honor to undertake. The impact of this endeavor will continue to benefit 
many in the community for years to come, and it is all thanks to your exceptional support. 

Once again, I am deeply grateful for your partnership with the LLA. Your dedication to improving lives and 
creating lasting positive change is an inspiration to us all. We are fortunate to have you by our side, and your 
ongoing commitment to bettering the community does not go unnoticed. 

With warm regards and sincere gratitude, 
 

 

Lion Limali Jinadasa  
Patron 2024-2025  
Lion Ladies Association – District 306 C1  
 

 

 

 

 


